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The King’s Coronation 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians,  

 

On Friday 5th May 2023, all children in school are invited to join in the coronation 

weekend celebrations by designing and decorating a crown!  

 

All entries will be able to take part in a crown parade, and winners will be chosen from 

both key stages, based on their fantastic creations! 

 

There are lots of exciting events happening throughout the day, including a special 

coronation assembly and outdoor lunch with a surprise!   

 

The children’s crown designs are completely up to them, and they can decorate them 

however they like, showing their personality and flare. They don’t have to be a specific 

style or shape, as long as they can wow! They can use any materials available to them 

at home.  

 

We hope that all the children will get involved and have a fantastic day celebrating. 

 

 

     

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr McKnight-Shaw 

Head and deputy head boy and girl  

 

           

 


